February 9, 2025

Dear Local Trust Council,

| am writing as a member of the Georgeson family of Galiano Island and as a liaison with
representatives from different branches of our family.

After meeting with Leif Palmberg to discuss his rezoning application for his property on Galiano
Way, submitted to the LTC, | shared the proposal with family representatives. We are all in support
of his application and look forward to seeing his vision come to fruition.

If you require any further information, please feel free to reach out to me.

Sincerely,

Jeannine Georgeson



